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Comments: As citizen that enjoys all the access currently available to the Sweetgrass drainage I find the land

swap an absolute antithesis to the "true" Montana values. This state is suppose to stand for protecting access to

our public lands. The past access to sweetgrass has been nothing but exemplary for this idea of the common

good. The public has, as far I have seen, respected the land owners wishes on all fronts of the access

agreement. Too close this access and reroute it via Big Timber would make visiting our lands much more difficult

and an unnecessary destruction of land. I SAY NO to the land swap. Up hold Montana's access standards and

don't give in to outside money! Enough is Enough!


